
 
 

EXCLUSIVE 

OFFER 
 

Girl Scout Night 

WITH THE TOLEDO MUD HENS 
 

Friday August 29th | Fifth Third Field 
 The Toledo Mud Hens are having their annual Girl Scout Night on 

Friday, August 29th this season. All Girl Scouts in attendance will 
receive a patch and will be recognized on the video board 

 We are also giving away friendship bracelets to the first 1,500 
fans in attendance that night 

 Opportunities include a special rate on tickets and dinner options! 
 

 
 

SCAN HERE 
 

Contact Us 
Owen Bailey | 419-725-9285| owen.bailey@mudhens.com 

 


